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Win Delicious Culver’s Food! 

We have a number of avenues we 
use to keep you apprised of the opportuni-

ties and events  here at St. John’s:                      
The monthly Messenger, the weekly                

Communicator, the  Facebook page, the Web 
page, the Sunday Bulletin, and (first and 

foremost) the Worship service. Many times 
we will repeat the information in more than 
one of the venues in an effort to make sure 

the information is reaching  everyone.                
We’d like to know if the announcements 
we’re providing are getting through and              

being remembered.  

And so, the last weekend of the month, we’ll 
have a list of four questions whose answers 

can be found in the one or more of the    
Messenger, Communicator, Sunday Bulletin, 

Facebook page, Web page, or during the 
Worship Service during the previous month.  

Submit the answers either in writing or      
by email to the church’s Administrative     

Assistant by noon the following Friday, and 
a winner will be drawn from the entries with 
the correct answers. The winner gets a gift 

card for some delicious Culver’s food! 

 
Prayers for those in need of physical or spiritu-

al healing: all those whom we have named on  

our prayer list, and those we now name in the 

thoughts of our hearts; The family and friends 0f 

Sandy Smith (Bernadine Crall's sister,) Amy Tracy, 

Dan Burrows, Bob Brohn, Cherie Curtis, Darlene 

Willing, Beverly Bottoms, Carol Lowry, Ruth Peter-

son, Karen Nohr, Brad Carter, Paula Devlin, Keith 

Stowers, Ed Spychalski, Jon Turner, Bobbie Reyn-

olds, Mike Papini, Tom Wulf, Doris Rindfleisch, 

Carl Colby, Joaquin, Sandy Smith, Marcie Moore, 

Laura Jo Pearson, Cayden Krueger, Janice 

Hemerley, Lauren Mae, and all of our  members 

who are homebound, those who serve in the mili-

tary (particularly Pastor Keith GeRue, Kyle Sum-

mers and Logan Davies), emergency  services, and 

all who work for the common good.  

This week’s worship service bulletin in available for 

you on our website on the Digital Church page. 

Quarantined For Safety 
Earlier this week, Pastor Roser was exposed to 
someone who later in the week tested positive 
for Covid-19. Although no one in his family, nor 
he himself, are showing any signs of being ill, 
they are following recommended CDC protocol 
and staying in quarantine for 14 days. Pastor 
stresses that he is available by phone should 
anyone have any pastoral needs. (608-713-
2050)                                       

If you require in-person pastoral assistance, 
Pastor Dan Eddy (Messiah Lutheran) will be 
happy to assist. (314-775-7371.)  Pastor Jim 
Klug and Vicar Rick Sears respectively will be 
covering the next two Sundays of Worship.  
As Vicar Sears is not yet ordained, the Lord’s 
Supper will not be served on Sunday. Septem-
ber 27.  Please keep Pastor and his family in 
your prayers, as well as all those who have   
either have or are recovering from the virus.   

This week the CD Ministry is sponsored by     

St. John’s members in honor of Alex Nohr and 

David Koebernick for their work in producing 

our video and audio worship services.      


